
The Superior  General  establishes
the new Office of Education
Brother Armin Luistro, Superior General,
has  recently  set  up  the  new  Office  of
Education; he has appointed as his head
Mr. Andrea Sicignano,  for  a  period of
three years:  from 12 March 2025 to 31
August 2028.

Andrea, who has been working in Lasallian education for about twenty years, is a
teacher of Literature at the Collegio San Giuseppe de Merode in Rome.

“I  have  already  had the  opportunity  to  collaborate  in  recent  years  with  the
Generalate in the service of the Identity Criteria Project, on behalf of the then
Secretariat  for  Mission  and  Lasallian  Association”,  says  Andrea,  revealing  a
certain knowledge of the dynamics surrounding the national and international
educational mission.

“The new Office of Education, that the Superior General has wished to establish,
will deal with special educational projects, the drafting of documents also related
to education, and institutional representation”, continues Andrea, who describes
himself as humbled and grateful for this important appointment and for all the
trust placed in him by Brother Armin, “I am happy; in fact, thanks to this new
reality, I will have the opportunity to deepen my vocation in the service of the
Lasallian Educational Mission”.

Good work Andrea!
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